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Fw: File 21-552 - Request for Non-Consideration

Bablitch, Kelly <Kelly.Bablitch@milwaukeecountywi.gov>
Thu 08-Jul-21 9:19 AM
To:  Jensen, Janelle <Janelle.Jensen@milwaukeecountywi.gov>
Cc:  Brown, Shanin <Shanin.Brown@milwaukeecountywi.gov>

OK to append the below MCSO request to File 21-552 as requested by the department.

From: Chisholm, Theodore <Theodore.Chisholm@milwaukeecountywi.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 5:10 PM

To: Nicholson, Marcelia <Marcelia.Nicholson@milwaukeecountywi.gov>; Bablitch, Kelly
<Kelly.Bablitch@milwaukeecountywi.gov>; Haas, Jason <Jason.Haas@milwaukeecountywi.gov>

Cc: Johnson Jr, Willie <Willie.Johnson@milwaukeecountywi.gov>; Jensen, Janelle
<Janelle.Jensen@milwaukeecountywi.gov>; Cady, Steve <Stephen.Cady@milwaukeecountywi.gov>

Subject: File 21-552 - Request for Non-Consideration
 
Good evening Chairwoman Nicholson, Chief of Staff Bablitch, and Finance Chair Haas:

I am reaching out in reference to File 21-552, "MCSO 2021 Traffic Mitigation I-43 URT, Milwaukee
Project." The Milwaukee County Sheriff's Office respectfully requests that this item not be scheduled for
the July 22 Finance Committee meeting or considered during the present Board cycle. We understand
that at this point, the item cannot be withdrawn, but are seeking this remedy as we do not intend to
pursue this item in the present Board cycle.

Additionally, we respectfully ask that you append our request for non-consideration to File 21-552.
Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns.

Respectfully,

Theodore F. Chisholm | Chief of Staff
Milwaukee County Sheriff's Office
821 W. State Street, Room 107-E
Milwaukee, WI 53233
Phone: (414) 639-5263


